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Friday 18th October 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
It was wonderful to see a good number of parents attend the PTFA meet up on Thursday 
at Eden Park. Many thanks to those who have got involved so far, and for thinking of new 
ways to raise money to support the school as well planning some exciting events 
across the year for the community to enjoy. Next week sees the Halloween Disco on 
Thursday, followed by a non-uniform day on the Friday before we break for half term. 
We hope everyone has a lovely time. 
 
Next week we also have ‘Meet the Teacher’ evenings on Monday and Tuesday. If you 
have not signed up for a slot, it is not too late. Either ring the office or add your name to 
the sign-up sheets on the class doors. This is an important part of the home-school 
journey to support your child, and a chance to find out what is going well and where you 
can help their learning at home. 
 

We wish everyone a happy and safe weekend. 
Mr Blunt and Ms Warner 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On Wednesday 23rd October, Herons Class will be taking part in a multi-skill festival at 
Park School. They will get to take part in various activities such as dribbling, jumping 
and throwing. Please make sure they wear their correct PE kit to school and have a 
warm waterproof coat and drink. They will be back at Eden Park in time for lunch. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Multi-skills Festival at Park  



   

                                                         

Secondary School Applications 
 
 

Applications for secondary school places for September 2025 are now open.  
The deadline to submit your application is Thursday 31st October 2024.  

Applications can be made Online via Devon Citizens Portal.  

 

 

 

Birthdays This Week!! 

 Laili F 

Happy birthday from all at Eden Park 

 

 

Rosemoor Trip – KS2 
 

Please can all payments and consent forms for the 
Key Stage 2 Rosemoor trip be returned to school by 

Thursday 24th October.  Payment can be made online 
via ‘My Child at School’ or in cash to the office. 

Nursery Open Day 

We will be holding a Nursery open day on Monday 4th November at 9:30. 
This is an ideal opportunity to see all that our fantastic early years 

setting has to offer. 

Halloween Disco 
Reminder 

 

Halloween Disco tickets 
are on sale at the office for 

£3 each.  
The disco is on Thursday 

24th October.  
Timings are 4 - 4:45pm for 

Nursery / Key Stage 1, then 
5 - 6pm for Key Stage 2.

 



 



 

 

Keep an eye out for our next newsletter on: Friday 25th October 2024 

 

 

 
 
 

Upcoming Community Events 
 



 



 


